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In line with the celebration of the 23rd National Maritime Week, the

Apostleship of the Seas/Stella Maris Seafarer's Center invited the

Jebsen PTC Maritime Cebu Office to participate in their pilgrimage for

their Novena Mass on September 16, 2022, which was held to kick off

the week-long activities of Stella Maris Seafarer's Center for the

celebration of the maritime week. Romel Subingsubing, Jebsen's

Cebu-based recruitment officer, was also invited to sing in the choir

at the Novena Mass.

An activity was also conducted at Jebsen PTC

Maritime Cebu and Iloilo where free snacks and

refreshments are also being served to GMPs

visiting the office.

Jebsen PTC Cebu Celebrates National Maritime Week


